From: Amanda Thomson_

Sent: 05 February 2019 15:06
To: Planning
Subject: 2019/0703/T - Proposed work to a tree at 1 Mount Vernon,NW3

I have an acer negundo in my small garden in Hampstead and it has been pruned regularly with
permission from Camden. The last time was in 2015 (Application 2015/2405/T).

The tree surgeon | propose to use is out of the country for the month of February and he suggested
that | get the process moving by applying for permission using the 2015 permission as an example.

| cannot find the appropriate form on the website so would be very grateful if you could send me a
link.

Thanks and regards,
Amanda Thomson
1 Mount Vernon,
Hampstead.

NW3 6QS.



